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Bill/Sponsor SENATE BILL 801 AS PASSED SENATE, Sen. Jason Allen 

 
House Committee Government Operations                                        
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

Senate Bill 801, as passed by the Senate, would amend 1899 PA 44, which 
governs the publication and distribution of state laws and other documents.  
SB 801 would delete the requirement that the Department of Management 
and Budget distribute a specific number of the publication containing the 
public and local acts of each legislative session to legislators and others, and 
would require the Legislative Service Bureau, at the direction of the 
Legislative Council, to publish at least one printed copy of the publication.  
The Legislative Service Bureau would be required to make the publication 
available on the Internet and would be authorized to publish additional copies 
of the public and local acts if directed to do so by the Legislative Council. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
Senate Bill 801, as passed by the Senate, would result in a minimal amount 
of savings to the state, perhaps between $5,000 and $10,000.  Any savings 
resulting from the bill would help to offset reductions taken in the FY 2004 
Legislative Council /Legislative Service Bureau budgets. 
 

Analyst(s)  

Robin Risko  
  

COMMITTEE ANALYSIS - 1/30/04 
 


